
Request for Gender-Inclusive Policies 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Company Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally request the implementation of gender-inclusive policies within 

[Organization/Company Name]. As our society continues to recognize the importance of 

diversity and inclusivity, it is essential that we create an environment that supports all 

individuals, regardless of their gender identity. 

Research indicates that organizations that embrace gender inclusivity benefit from increased 

employee satisfaction, retention rates, and overall productivity. By adopting clear policies that 

promote equality and respect for all genders, [Organization/Company Name] can become a 

leader in this vital area. 

I propose that a task force be established to evaluate our current policies and recommend 

necessary changes to promote a more inclusive workplace. This task force could also provide 

valuable training and resources for all employees. 

Thank you for considering this important initiative. I am looking forward to discussing how we 

can work together to foster a more inclusive environment for everyone at 

[Organization/Company Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 



[Your Job Title] 


